
The Western Cape Government is working 

hard to maintain our roads. Please drive care-

fully during this period of construction. Let us 

work together to ensure that our roads are 

safe. FOR YOU. 

NOTICE OF OPENING OF  

ON-RAMP FROM LOUIS FOURIE 

ROAD TO N2 (CAPE TOWN) 

The newly constructed on-ramp 

from Louis Fourie Road to the N2 

(Cape Town direction) will be  

re-opened to traffic on 

09 May 2025 (weather permitting) 

 




